
Gas Appliance Rebate
Application Form 

Once completed please return to AGN by one of the following methods: 

Email: scan and send to customercare@agig.com.au 
Post: PO Box 449 Mount Waverly VIC 3149 

Signature Date

If you have any questions or queries, please contact us  
on 1300 427 777 (Monday to Friday, 8am-5pm) or email 
customercare@agig.com.au

Important information 

It is important to note that customers are not eligible for multiple 
rebates, to replace multiple gas appliances, as part of this program. 
That is, Priority Service customers are eligible for a once-off rebate 
up-to the value of $1,250. 

As a Priority Service customer, if you find that you 
need to replace a gas appliance in your home, we will 
offer you a rebate of up to $1,250 for a replacement. 

To claim this rebate, we will first assist you in 
engaging a gas plumber to provide a quote for the gas 
appliance replacement and installation. Should you 
choose to go ahead with this quote, AGN will pay up  
to $1,250 directly to the gas plumber upon completion  

of the works. For Priority Service customers who  
are quoted replacement and installation costs  
greater than $1,250, we will work with you on  
a case-by-case basis.

To claim your rebate, please complete the application 
form below. If you are currently renting your home, 
please contact your property manager or landlord  
to arrange for any gas appliance replacements. 

Gas appliance replacing

Appliance type:

Appliance brand:

Model number:  

Indicative replacement cost:

Reasons for replacement
The appliance is broken 

The appliance is unsafe 

Other  (Please provide further information below)

Your Priority Service Customer # (this was provided in your welcome email)




